DROUGHT PIPELINE PROJECT .0 @

PIPELINE REHABILITATION City of Phoenix

The City of Phoenix has contracted with Kiewit Construction to rehabilitate an existing pipeline
in the Phoenix Mountains Preserve in coordination with the Drought Pipeline Project.

Pipeline Rehabilitation 24-hour Activity: 26th Street and Beryl Avenue

Kiewit Construction will be operating a water pump in
EC“"‘S‘“EI the area of 26th Street and Beryl Avenue to remove
Feoe? excess water during rehabilitation of an existing water
main in the Phoenix Mountains Preserve. Starting the
week of August 23, 2021 a pump will run 24 hours a
day, 7 days a week for approximately 4 months in the
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e Drought Pipeline Project:

Phoenix Water is building new pipelines and pump stations
R to ensure all customers will have access to safe, clean
Q@‘@ and reliable drinking water for generations to come.
E Hatoher Rd With shortages looming on the Colorado River, these
improvements will provide a way to move water supplies
to those areas at risk for shortage.
e Business, residential and pedestrian access

will be maintained.
¢ No on-street parking will be allowed in the

construction area.
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Construction schedules are subject to change for a variety of
reasons,including weather and personnel/material availability.
City of Phoenix and its contractors recognize the inconvenience
of construction and we thank you for your patience and support!

Receive weekly email updates on the Drought Pipeline Project
by completing the sign-up form at http//eepurl.com/hfZCBf

Information provided will only be used for internal information purposes only. Personal information will never be provided to outside vendors.

PHOENIX WATER 24-HOUR CONSTRUCTION

[ £]»] /PHXWATER  www.phoenix.gov/water HOTLINE: 602-235-2666

To acquire this publication in Braille, large print or audio tape contact the project hotline at (602) 235-2896 or TTY 7-1-1.




